IUNITED STATES

/ 5 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D C 20555-0001

May 9, 1994

The Honorable Romano L. Mazzoli
United States House of
Representatives

Washignton, DC 20515-1703

Dear Congressman Mazzoli:

In response to your letter of April 13, 1994, to Dennis Rathbun,
Director, Office of Congressional Affairs, attaching a letter from a
constituent, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission has searched its licensing
records and found nc mention of either Patoka Lake or Continental Drilling.
In response to your consitituent’'s questions, NRC has not used Continental
Drilling in the testing or preparation of nuclear waste sites and we are not

familiar with the Patoka Lake project.

Sincerely,

2cutive Director
for Operations
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Sincerely,

Oriaina! elcned by
Jainus faylof
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Executive Director
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